
                                                
                                                   

                                              NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

CONSTRUCTION OF 160/200MM DIAMETER X1.5KM UPVC GRAVITY PIPELINE FROM UMZINTO WTW TO 
OFF-TAKE, MODIFICATION OF ELECTROMECHANICAL WORKS AND ADDITIONAL STAORAGE     

CONTRACT NO: UGU-07-1602-2021 

With reference the above-mentioned tender as advertised in the Ugu District Municipality 
Website on Thursday,23 December 2021. Notice is hereby given that the above-mentioned 
tender has been Cancelled. 

Ugu District Municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused.  
 
Any enquiries can be directed to Mr S Mbele, during office hours on (039) 682 4190 or emailed to 
smanga.mbele@ugu.gov.za. 
 
 
 
 
DR EMS NTOMBELA 
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
UGU DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 
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